TONEY ANAYA

GOVERNOR

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY aw MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

March 29, 1983

Mr. Louis M. Wymon
P.0O. Box 278
Craig Co 81265

Re: Jaco 58 and& 55Y -32-20N-9W

Dear Louis:

We received production reports on the above referenced
wells March 28, 1983. You may resume production and
haul your oil.

To avoid having the lease shut in and pessible legal
action in the future, please make sure required reports
are filed.

Yours truly,

(UL A

Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector

CG/1h

cc: Dick Stamets
Reading file
Well files
Operator file
Thriftway Co.

1000 R!0 BRAZ0OS ROAD
AZTEC. NEW MEXICO B7410

(505) 334-6178



